
BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING 
JANUARY 15, 2013 

 
PRESENT:  Jeanne Cunningham, Chairman, Jim Coffey 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. at the Town Office. 
 
The Board approved: 
 

x Abatement for Kevin Hinds, lot 11/29B, $33.00 
x Abatement for Douglas Arotsky and Karen Sullivan, lot 15A/5-32, $129.50 
x Excavation tax for Michael and Linda Maki, lot 6/21-G, $120.00 

 
The Board reviewed an Intent to Cut for Kumatsu Gumi, Ltd. on lot 10/9B, Stowell 
Road.  The Intent was referred to town counsel for review. 
 
A letter was received from Racheal Goddard.  No action was taken. 
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